
This Term in Year 5 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a great summer and are feeling ready to return to school for what will be a 

busy and exciting year! It has been lovely having you all in the classroom and we have enjoyed getting to know you 

and finding out about all the things you have been up to whilst you have been away! We have been so impressed 

with the children’s work ethic and attitude to learning, and look forward to seeing even more of this! If you have any 

questions, please feel free to speak with us :) 

Miss Cocks and Miss James :) 

Maths 

This term the children will be looking at the        

numerical value of a digit within a number (place 

value) and will also move on to look at the four 

operations (+ - x ÷). 

Whilst we will teach the children 

strategies to learn their times         

tables, any additional help at home 

would be greatly appreciated and 

would stand them in great stead for 

the year! 

English 

We will be looking at the ‘The Jamie Drake 

Equation’ by Christopher Edge. We will be      

embedding our knowledge of  various grammar 

skills called our ‘Authors’ Toolbox’. Then, we will 

be writing in many different 

styles throughout the term, 

ensuring that we focus on 

our ‘Authors’ CAP’: 

   C = Cohesion       A = Audience 

P = Purpose 

Enquiry 

The main states of being that we will be throughout this enquiry will be 

scientists, artists and geographers. We will be exploring many things 

such as the shapes of the Earth, sun and moon and how we have day 

and night. When being artists, we will look at artists’ interpretations of 

the solar system. When being geographers, we will be looking at physical 

and human geographical landmarks that are visible from space. 

RE 
The children will be thinking about what 

motivates Humanists to lead good lives. 

 

PSHE 

Computing 
In computing, we  will be developing our 

coding skills using  Espresso coding on 

Discovery Education. 

PE 

PE days are Monday and Fri-

day.  

On Mondays, Miss Cocks will 

lead both classes coaching 

football. 

 

On Fridays, we will 

be doing Hockey!  

   Music 
During PSHE sessions, we will 

be looking at our rights and   

responsibilities and behaviour 

choices. 

We will be learning about 

melody and harmony in     

music. 


